
Groundsman Report: AGM 25th November 2019 

 

 The lawnmower appears to be functioning well overall through the 2019 

season 

 

 A new battery for the lawnmower will be purchased prior to the start of 

the 2020/21 season. The old battery has been removed already. 

 

 Tidying of the hut is required in the spring, including the fridges and 

freezers to prepare for the start of the season 

 

 The repair to the wooden façade was performed by CERN  

 

 All petrol cans need filling up before the start of next season. 

 

 The wooden decking around the hut is starting to rot, this will all need 

re-doing as in some areas it is pretty unstable 

 

 


